
Yes please! No thank you! 

 
 

If your child tests positive for 
Covid-19 please contact the school 

immediately. 
 

 
Please do not send your child into school if 
they are displaying symptoms of Covid-19: 
High temperature, persistent new cough, loss 
of sense of taste or smell. 
 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-
covid-19/symptoms/  
 
In addition, the World Health Organisation 
have also identified the following symptoms 
relating to different variants of Covid-19: 
Headaches, stomach issues/discomfort, 
general aches and pains, sore throat, nasal 
congestion, sore/red eyes, skin rash. 

Keep to the staggered start and 
finish times that were in place 
before the lock down. A reminder of 
the timings below: 
 

Wave 1. 
On site for drop off at 8:50 

On site for collection at 3:15 
 

Wave 2. 
On site for drop off at 9:00 

On site for collection at 3:25 

Children will be taught in class 
bubbles as previously – please 
remind and encourage the children 
to stay in their class bubbles at all 
times. 

Primary school children are not expected to 
wear face coverings. 

Children to wear school uniform 
and school shoes (no boots). PE kit 
to be worn to school on PE days. 

Please do not enter the site unless dropping 
off or collecting your children. The school 
office can be contacted by phone 01604 
810371 or email  
schooloffice@eb-pri.northants.sch.uk  

Children to bring essential items 
into school only – coats, hats, lunch 
boxes. Book bags to be brought in 
on reading book change days only. 

Additional information: 
Kingswood catering will provide lunches as 
before and we will be able to recommence 
some extra curricular activities including 
peripatetic music lessons from 8th March.  
Staff may wear face coverings for example 
when managing 1st Aid cases. 
All EBPS staff carry out their own Covid-19 
testing twice weekly as per DfE guidance. 
Attendance in school from 8th March is 
mandatory for all pupils. 

One parent to escort the children to 
and from school. 

Whilst on site can all parents please 
wear a face covering and maintain 
social distancing at all times. 

Please make sure that we have your 
current contact details including 
mobile phone numbers and email 
addresses. 
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